شكراً لتحميلك هذا الملف من موقع المناهج الإماراتية





تدريبات مراجعة على نموذج الهيكل أكسس المستوى 3.1

موقع المناهج ← المناهج الإماراتية ← الصف السادس ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الثاني ← الملف

تاريخ نشر الملف على موقع المناهج: 01-03-2024 16:04:25

التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب الصف السادس









روابط مواد الصف السادس على تلغرام

التربية الاسلامية الغربية اللغة العربية اللغة الانجليزية الرياضيات

المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف السادس والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الثاني المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف السادس والسابعة والسابعة والسابعة والسابعة عمل الوحدة السادسة والسابعة عمل الوحدة السادسة والسادسة المتحان الوحدة الخامسة أكسس المعانية الوحدة الخامسة أكسس المعانية والمعانية الإمانية الإمانية والمعانية و

Name:					
-------	--	--	--	--	--

Grade: 6/ _____



My Revision Task 1 Grade 6 ACCESS 3.1



Term 2 2023/2024

Content:



Vocabulary:

- People
- Holiday

Reading:

- Reading Comprehension 1
- Reading Comprehension 2
- Reading Comprehension 3

Grammar:

- Maze 1
- Past Simple Tense
- Question Words

Writing:

- Part 1: Expressing Opinions
- Part 2: Planning
- Part 3: Write about your holiday
- Part 4: Justification Question

Grade 6 Vocabulary: People



1. hobby](
Definition:	
Sentence:	
2. advice	
Definition:	
Sentence:	
] (
	7
3. dream.	
Definition:	
Definition	
Sentence:	
	J (
	1
4. family	
Definition:	
Sentence:	
L	J
5. friend	
Definition:	
Sentence:	

Grade 6 Vocabulary: Holiday



1. mountain	
Definition:	
Sentence:	
2. camping	
Definition:	
Sentence:	
	_
3. sport camp	
Definition:	
Sentence:	
4. sahara	
Definition:	
Sentence:	
	٦ 🛴
5.sand cat	
Definition:	
Sentence:	

Reading Comprehension



A Football Player Part 1:

Hamad lives in a big house with his family. His grandfather and grandmother live with them too. They all wake up early and have their breakfast together. Then, Hamad and his brothers go to school. His father likes reading newspapers before work. His mother reads her favourite cooking book. After school, the brothers come home. Hassan loves playing computer games. Ahmed enjoys watch-ing TV. Hamad goes to play football. He loves football. He can play it very well. He dreams of playing for Al Ain Sports Club. However, he lives in Sharjah and Al Ain is too far. "I want to join Sharjah Football Club," Hamad said at dinner. "I wanted to be a football player too," said his father. "I am happy that you want to join Sharjah Football Club. My cousin works there." He called his cousin. However, Sharjah Club was full, so Hamad joined Al Batayih Sports Club instead. "Be careful, Hamad. Don't break your leg," said his mother. "Don't worry," Hamad said. "I can play. I want to go," Ahmed said. "You are only ten years old. You can join me next year," Hamad said. Hamad was so happy when he arrived home. "I got two goals today! Yay!"

1.	is interested in d	laily news.
∸	is interested in o	idily lic vvs.

- A. Hamad
- B. Hamad's father
- C. Hamad's grandfather
- 2. Who is really good at sports?
 - A. Hamad
 - B. Ahmed
 - C. Hassan
- **3.** Hamad's father was pleased because_____.
- A. he can go to Sharjah Football Club
- B. his son wants to play football Dubai
- C. his cousin can help his son

- 4. Hamad is playing at now.
 - A. Al Ain Sports Club
 - B. Al Batayih Sports Club
- 5. Hamad's mother is worried because___.
 - A. football can be dangerous
 - B. Ahmed is playing football
 - C. Sharjah Football Club is busy
- 6. Why can't Ahmed go to the sports club?
 - A. He feels afraid.
 - B. He is too young.
 - C. He can't play football well.
- 7. What is the best title for the whole text?
- A. A Worried Mother's Advice
- B. A Healthy Family's Sports Activities
- C. A Happy Boy's Hobby

Reading Comprehension

A Football Player Part 2:



Hamad lives in a big house with his family. His grandfather and grandmother live with them too. They all wake up early and have their breakfast together. Then, Hamad and his brothers go to school. His father likes reading newspapers before work. His mother reads her favourite cooking book.

8. Paragraph 1 is mainly about:

- A. the books people read.
- B. who Hamad lives with
- C. what a family does in the morning.

After school, the brothers come home. Hassan loves playing computer games. Ahmed enjoys watching TV. Hamad goes to play football. He loves football. He can play it very well. He dreams of playing for Al Ain Sports Club. However, he lives in Sharjah and Al Ain is too far.

9. Paragraph 2 mainly discusses:

- A. a dream of being a football player.
- B. where the family lives
- C. brothers returning home from school

"I want to join Sharjah Football Club," Hamad said at dinner.

"I wanted to be a football player too," said his father. "I am happy that you want to join Sharjah Football Club. My cousin works there." He called his cousin. However, Sharjah Club was full, so Hamad joined Al Batayih Sports Club instead.

10. Paragraph 3 is mainly about:

- A. where a football player goes
- B. a mother's worries
- C. a father's great start

"Be careful, Hamad. Don't break your leg," said his mother. "Don't worry," Hamad said. "I can play. I want to go," Ahmed said. "You are only ten years old. You can join me next year," Hamad said. Hamad was so happy when he arrived home. "I got two goals today! Yay!"

11. Paragraph 4 mainly discusses:

- A. going to Al Batayih Sports Club
- B. phoning a family member about his job
- C. choosing a club to play football for

Reading Comprehension



Free Time

On Saturdays, I am with my family. We visit the big city and go to the aquarium. It is small. My tall sister and I watch the blue fish. They swim fast. My brothers like to see the red fish. When we get hungry, we have lunch at a fish restaurant. My sister doesn't like sea food. She has pizza and ice cream. On Sundays, I play tennis. My cousin, Omar, drives me there in his big car. His car is dirty. I play with my sister and brothers. Omar doesn't like playing with us. Then, our family help clean Omar's car together. When the car is clean, our mum takes us to visit my aunt. She wants to give us fruit to eat, but we don't have time. We need to see the animals in the farm. We can't do that at night. My favourite animals are cows. They are big. I love cats too. My aunt doesn't like them. She likes the birds.

Read the text and choose the correct answers:

- 1. The aquarium is _____.
 - A. big
 - B. short
 - C. little
- 2. Why did the sister have pizza and icecream?
 - A. She doesn't like eating fish.
 - B. It's her favourite food.
 - C. Her mum made her.
- 3. Who enjoys playing tennis?
 - A. her brothers and cousins
 - B. her sisters and brothers
 - C. her sisters and cousins

- 4. How do they help their cousin?
 - A. They help him drive his car.
 - B. They help him play tennis.
 - C. They help him clean his car.
- 5. They leave the aunt's house because
 - A. it is late in the day
 - B. they want to eat fruit
 - C. the mother doesn't like the animals
- 6. What is the aunt's favorite animal?
 - A. cows
 - B. birds
 - C. cats

Maze Test:



Read the text and choose the correct word(s) to complete the sentences.

Birds and Snakes

Birds and	snakes are s	sometimes t	he same	1	are n	nost often
	They are diffe					
all over th	ne world and v	ve 2 t	hem in ma	ny diff	erent pla	aces. Most
birds 3	to live in	trees. Snake	s know ho	w to g	et into t	rees. Birds
have legs,	4 snake	es don't. Bird	s can fly. S	inakes!	5	fly. Snakes
eat meat	and some bir	ds 6 a	able to do	that t	oo. 7 _	that
some	people's	favourite	bird	is	the	chicken.
They 9	ot of people them to b Ild be in the de	e pets. 10	, snake			

- 1. A. or
- B. and
- C. but
- 2.
- A. can see
- B. could saw
- C. can't seeing
- 3.
- A. like
- B. likes
- C. liking

- 4.
- A. and
- B. or
- C. but
- 5.
- A. can't
- B. doesn't
- C. shouldn't
- 6.
- A. are
- B. is
- C. aren't

- 7.
- A. thinks
- B. think
- C. thinking
- 8.
- A. want
- B. wants
- C. wanted
- 9.
- A. is buy
- B. are buying
- C. was bought
- 10.
- A. because
- B. however
- C. and

Grammar





Irregular verbs

Infinitive	Past Simple	Past Participle
be	was/were	been
become	became	become
begin	began	begun
bite	bit	bitten
bleed	bled	bled
break	broke	broken
bring	brought	brought
build	built	built
buy	bought	bought
choose	chose	chosen
come	came	come
cost	cost	cost
cut	cut	cut
dig	dug	dug
do	did	done
drink	drank	drunk
drive	drove	driven
eat	ate	eaten
fall	fell	fallen
feed	fed	fed
feel	felt	felt
fight	fought	fought
find	found	found
forget	forgot	forgotten
get	got	got
give	gave	given
go	went	gone
grow	grew	grown
hang	hung	hung
have	had	had
hear	heard	heard
hide	hid	hidden
hit	hit	hit
hold	held	held
hurt	hurt	hurt

Infinitive	Past Simple	Past Participle
keep	kept	kept
know	knew	known
leave	left	left
lend	lent	lent
let	let	let
lose	lost	lost
make	made	made
meet	met	met
pay	paid	paid
put	put	put
read	read	read
ride	rode	ridden
ring	rang	rung
run	ran	run
say	said	said
see	saw	seen
sell	sold	sold
send	sent	sent
set	set	set
show	showed	shown
sit	sat	sat
sleep	slept	slept
speak	spoke	spoken
spend	spent	spent
swim	swam	swum
take	took	taken
teach	taught	taught
tell	told	told
think	thought	thought
throw	threw	thrown
understand	understood	understood
wear	wore	worn
win	won	won
write	wrote	written

easypacelearning.com



Regular and Irregular Verbs in Sentences

Use the list of present tense verbs below to work out the past tense verb that fits into each sentence.

	play	paint	send	listen
	write	have	see	eat
	break	like	clean	smile
	visit	watch	be	study
	do	go		
1.	I	for the	e test last night.	
2.	On the weekend I $_$		football in the	park.
3.	Last week I	a lett	er to my friend.	
4.	Last night for dinne	er, I	steak and chips w	ith vegetables.
5.	My mum	whe	n I gave her my surp	rise.
6.	Last weekend, I		to the movies with i	ny friends.
7.	When I was at the	shops I	my teacher from	ı school.
8.	On the way to scho	ol I	to my fav	ourite band.
9.	Last night, I	my h	omework after dinne	r.
10.	Today during art, I		_ my best artwork ev	ver!
11.	Last weekend I	a sle	eepover with my frie	nds.
12.	I went to my first c	amp, and I	it.	
13.	On Monday, I		my grandparents.	1900 Selling as a College 1900
14.	I got in trouble yes	erday because	e I my n	num's favourite vase.
15.	When I got home fr was home.	om soccer, I	my dad a	message to tell him I
16.	On the weekend, m	y sister	the whole house	from top to bottom!
17.	My mum let me sta	y up late and I	the e	nd of the TV show.
18.	He goi	ng to let me jo	in the game before I	got angry.





Past Simple Tense

Fill in the blanks with the simple past tense form of the verbs given in brackets

1.	Amna football with me last holiday. (play)
2.	She to Dubai to see the Future Museum last week . (go
3.	Last night I my car. (wash)
4.	Yesterday, it cold. (be)
5.	She up at 7:00 a yesterday. (wake up)
6.	My parent happy that I passed the Exam. (be)
7.	It beautiful day yesterday. (be)
8.	My mother delicious food last week. (cook)
9.	He hard last Exam to get high mark. (study)
10.	The teacher the parents last week. (meet)
11.	The movie late last time. (start)
12.	Last week I my homework. (write)

Question Words and Question Form

Choose the correct question word. Options:

who why how many how where what

Match the question with the correct answer.

.....'s your name?

I'm from Spain.

..... are you from?

I'm James.

..... are you today?

I'm fine, thanks! And you?

...... brothers and sisters do you have?

I have two.

......do you like English?

Because it's fun.

.....is your best friend?

Her name is Maria.

Question form:

Question word + is/am/are + subject

How are you?

or

Question word + (object) + do/does + subject + verb

How many pets do you have?



Question Words and Question Form

Put the words into the correct order to make questions.

•••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••
•••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••
•••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••
•••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••
down their answers here.
down their answers here.

Grammar



Wh- Questions

Directions: Read each question and write the correct wh- question word in the blank space. The wh- question words are in the word bank for you.

Word Bank

	who wha	when	where	why
1	are you doin	g today?		
2	is coming to t	he party?		
3	is your dentis	t appointment?		
4	are you cryir	ng?	7)	
5	does schools	start?	\sim	
6	do you like pi	zza so much?	00	
7	is the cafeter	ia?		0~
8	is the compu	ter not working?		
9	is your best fi	riend?		
10	are you goin	g now?		15)
11	won the gam	e?	$\mathcal{S}_{\mathcal{I}}$	(()
12	do you want	to eat for lunch?	\bigcap	ή Ŏ
13	did you eat fo	or breakfast?	S.	
14	does school (end?	\sim	
15	do you get h	ome?		

English Department

Yes or No Questions in the Present Simple

Question 4:

Choose the correct answers:

Question 1:

Does she _ basketball? a) play b) playing c) plays d) played	Do the birds _ in the sky? a) flying b) fly c) flies d) flew		
Question 2: Do they _ English every day? a) speaks b) speak c) speaking d) spoke	Question 5: Do you _ the bus to school? a) taking b) takes c) take d) took		
Question 3: Is it true that he _ pizza? a) likes b) like c) likings d) liked	Question 6: Does he _ to the gym every day? a) going b) goes c) go d) went		
present simple tense.	present simple tense.		
Practice Section: He likes ice cream. She plays the guitar. They go to the park on Sundays. The birds sing in the morning. I eat breakfast at 7 o'clock.			
 Create Your Own Sentences 1. 2. 3. 			

Writing



Part 1: Opinion Question

Write your answer below. Use full sentences.	
What is your opinion about your latest holiday, and why?	
Write at least two sentences below.	
	•

Writing Part 2: Planning



Write your answer below.

Write a plan for the essay prompt below. Please note – this question asks for a plan, not a full essay. You will write the essay in the next question.

Write about the last holiday that you went on.

Include information about:

- where you went for your holiday.
- what you took with you.
- who you went on holiday with.

Writing Part 3



Write your answer below. Use full sentences. Write about a holiday you have taken. Include information about: where you went on your holiday. what you packed for your holiday. what activities you did on your holiday. Write at least 100 words in paragraphs.

Writing الموسية الموس

Text

We have a lovely dog and a cat at our home. My favorite pet is our dog named Sam. I love having dogs because they are friendly and cute. My family and I take care of Sam, but I always make sure Sam gets food on time. Sam keeps our house safe. He is my great friend when I am alone. One day Sam heard a strange noise in the house. He saw someone coming through the window. He thought that was very unusual. The family always uses the front door. What is this man doing? thought Sam. I don't think he should be here.

Write your answer below. Use full sentences

Why do you think this will happen?

Use the information in the text above to support your answer.